
            
           
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Monday, September 12, 2022 at 6:45 PM 
Virtual Meeting 

 
 
 

The Sudbury Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing to review the Notice 
of Intent filing to demolish and reconstruct a single-family home within the 100-foot 
Buffer Zone, pursuant to the Wetlands Protection Act and Sudbury Wetlands 
Administration Bylaw, at 58 Massasoit Avenue, Sudbury, MA. Jonatas Storck, Applicant.  
The hearing will be held on Monday, September 12, 2022 at 6:45 pm, via remote 
participation.  
 
Please see the Conservation Commission web page for further information.  
 
https://sudbury.ma.us/conservationcommission/meeting/conservation-commission-
meeting-monday-september-12-2022/ 
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